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Designer Solicitations

Full Details

Institution

Institution URL for Additional
Information about this Project (Optional)

Project Name

Type of Services
Project Manager
Phone Number
Contact Email
Closing Date
Project Budget
Project Description

Submit Letters of Interest
and Current SF-330 to:

UNC - Chapel Hill Academic Affairs
https://facilities.unc.edu/resources/vendor-opportunities/

Phillips Hall 1960 Building Window Replacement
Architectural

Kyle Hawkins

(919) 609-7080

wkhawkin@unc.edu

04/18/2024

$950,000

One-Two Sentences

Phillips Hall - South Addition, is located at 120 E. Cameron
Avenue, Chapel Hill, N.C. and was constructed and completed
in 1960. The existing wood windows at the South Addition
are in poor condition primarily because they have exceeded
their normal service life. This project will be a

comprehensive window replacement of all wood windows located
at the 1960 building addition. The existing wood windows are
to be removed and discarded accordingly. Any repair and/or
replacement work adjacent to the window frames should be
performed as needed. This project will also include the

repair and /or replacement of all damaged concrete window
heads and rebar exposure.

(Contact Person, Name of Institution & Address)
Submissions will be accepted electronically only via email:

Kyle Hawkins

UNC Chapel Hill

Facilities Planning & Design
Email: wkhawkin@unc.edu

In order to offer architectural or engineering services in response to this solicitation, the proposer must be

licensed in the State of North Carolina.

https://www.northcarolina.edu/apps/finance/vendors/opportunities.htm?code=des_solicit&mode=view&id=146959&PRINT ME=Y 171


https://facilities.unc.edu/resources/vendor-opportunities/

